
 
The board held a regular meeting November 3, 2014 at the township building.  At 7 PM, Jeremy 
Saling-Vice-President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustee-Dave 
Lang, Fiscal Officer- Molly Long, Road Worker-Rick Johnson, residents Ron Duda and Kenneth 
Johnson and guests Laura Beard and Sarah Beard. 
  
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting. 
 
 
Old Business 
Saling- Reported that the new flags are in and will be put up on Wed. 
Lang- Sent draft letter to Austin for collection from  Mr. Pryor’s son for cemetery damage. 
 
New Business 
Saling-Told Rick that light over fire door needs replaced. 
Lang- Mrs.Ripple of 7370 Pleasant Chapel called and reported that their driveway culvert needs 
replaced.  She ordered and Rick will pick up and install. Trustees discussed having the flag lighted 
and Rick will take care of. 
 
Public Comment- None 
Roads- Rick reported that the culverts are in on Cinder Tipple and ditching has been done on 
Fairmount. 
Safety- Rick worked on squad and fixed garage door in fire house. 
Zoning- Took one phone call for a zoning permit for Gary Roberts on Dodds. 
 
Fiscal Officer-Long-  Questioned diesel usage for 2014, will run totals for 2013 for comparison.  Also 
reported that Licking Twp pays its part-time firemen, Social Security and Medicare. 
 
Payments in the amount of $ 7,017.67 were made. 
  
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Lang.   
A motion to adjourn was made by Lang, seconded by Saling.  
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